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○Performance by Foreign Residents of  “The Three Little Pigs”  
Come watch a performance of “The Three Little Pigs” put on by foreign residents of the 

KIRA program.  All of the stage sets were handmade! 

Date & Time: Saturday, December 18, 3 p.m.-4 p.m. 

Place: Palette Kashiwa, Multipurpose Room A 

Fee: Free 

Capacity: 10 children and their parents 

Application: Apply at the KCC Office or send mail to boshu-1@kira-kira.jp. 

 

○Free Legal Advice for Foreign Residents 
Lawyers and administrative procedure specialists will be available to help foreign 

residents with legal questions and documents. Any questions or problems are all right, 

such as visa, domestic violence, divorce, or trouble at the workplace.  Please register 

beforehand. 

Date & Time: Wednesday, December 22, 1 p.m.-5 p.m. 

Place: Palette Kashiwa C 

Application: Apply at the KCC Office  

 

○Food Bank KCC for Foreign Residents 
  Date & Time: Sunday, December 26, 9:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 

  Place: Palette Kashiwa, Multipurpose Room A 

  Food (cans, dried noodles, drinking water, snack) will be distributed free of charge. 

  * We close when the food runs out. Participants should come as early as possible. 

  * Please bring your own bag. 

  Inquiries: KCC Office 

 

 ＜Notice from other Group＞ 

○Online Study Meeting for KIRA Members 
Date & Time: Thursday, December 16, 8 p.m.-9:10 p.m. 

Study Title: Easy Japanese #5 (Summary), “Learning and Ingenuity from Experience” 

Lecturer: Ms. Tomoe Uchida (Instructor of Easy Japanese) 

Fee: Free    

Capacity: 25 

Application: Apply at the KCC Office or send your name and phone number to  

boshu-1@kira-kira.jp. 

We will provide you with the necessary class information.  
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○Multilingual Emergency and Coronavirus Updates  

https://www.nhk.or.jp/nhkworld-blog/100/   

 

 

 

＜Notice from Kashiwa City＞       
 

○Kashiwa Information Delivery Service for Foreigners 
Sign up to receive email announcements from the city, such as information 

about earthquakes, fires, crime, and infectious disease outbreaks in the 

language of your choice. Send a blank email to this address to register. 

                               

○For Foreign Residents, please check Koho Kashiwa (Official Kashiwa City 
Bulletin).  

You can find an information about Corona Vaccine.  

 

 

○Consultation for Foreign Residents：Consultation in English, Chinese, 
Spanish and Korean is Available. 

English: Thursday, Chinese: Wednesday & Friday, Spanish: Monday, Korean: Tuesday 

of the 2nd and 4th week. 

Time: 1 p.m.-5 p.m. 

Place: Foreign Residents Consultation Counter (3F, City Hall Main Building)  

Tel: 04-7168-1033 (No reservation required)        
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